
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Hana, for always being so  
sensible in class. 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

18th July 2022 

Year 2 -  Sophie, for some super  
understanding in Science this week. 

Year 3 -  Madison, for trying a little  
bit harder at everything she does. 

Year 4  -  Holly, for wonderful attitude  
and manners. 

Year 5 -  Henry, for always working  
hard and for just being such a super  
star. 

Year 6   -  The Whole Class for a  
wonderful performance of Beauty and  
The Beast! 

EYFS -  Lexi, for amazing independent  
learning and reasoning! 

Diary Dates 

 

 

Y3 Trip to The Oriental Museum - 19th July 

Move up Morning - Wednesday 20th July 

Y6 Leavers Assembly 2.00pm - Wednesday 20th July 

Toy Day and Non Uniform - Thursday 21st July 

Break up for Summer - Thursday 21st July 

Return to School after Summer - Tues 6th Sept. 
Year 6 Residential - 21st to 23rd September 

  

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Brax 
Year 1 - Nancy 
Year 2 - Charlie 
Year 3 - Walter 
Year 4 - Jack 

Year 5 - Oliver H 
Year 6  -  Lily 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS - Harry 
Year 1 - Harry 
Year 2 - Zara 

Year 3 - Jevan 
Year 4 - Josh 

Year 5 - Sophie 
Year 6  -  Jacob 

FOSS Disco - Cancelled 
 

Dear Parents unfortunately the FOSS Disco 
for Tuesday has been cancelled.  

 
They will have treats for sale on Thursday if 

children would like to bring some change  
in to school. 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where 
roots grow and seeds flourish.   

Luke 8:4-15 

Summer Holidays 
Just a reminder that we break up for summer on  

THURSDAY 21st JULY 
There will be no after school club that night. 

We return to school on  
TUESDAY 6th SEPTEMBER. 

Attendance Award: Year 1 
Whole school  

attendance : 93.5% 

ATTENDANCE 

Rec. 91.3% 

Class 1 94.4% 

Class 2 84.0% 

Class 3 96.8% 

Class 4 95.4% 

Class 5 97.2% 

Class 6 93.7% 

 

Year 1 
Whole  
Class 

 

 Class 5 
Whole 
Class 

 

Thursday 21st July - Toy Day and Non-Uniform 
Children can wear non-uniform and are welcome to bring along a 
toy to play with. Please can you discourage your child from bring-

ing anything precious with them or anything electronic.   

Happy Holidays!!!! 
 

We hope that everyone has a wonderful time 
over the summer and we would like to wish 

you a happy and safe holiday. 
 

ParentPay 
Please can we ask everyone to 
check their ParentPay accounts 

and bring any outstanding  
payments up to date before we 

break up.  
Thank you. 

 

The 
Whole of  
Class 6 

 


